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2014 

 

Students return to school on Monday 3 February and don’t 
forget swimming lessons for Years 4-7 start Tuesday 4 February. 

Everyone at Safety Bay Primary School  would like to wish Everyone at Safety Bay Primary School  would like to wish Everyone at Safety Bay Primary School  would like to wish Everyone at Safety Bay Primary School  would like to wish 
you a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year and you a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year and you a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year and you a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year and 

we look forward to seeing you all safely back in 2014.we look forward to seeing you all safely back in 2014.we look forward to seeing you all safely back in 2014.we look forward to seeing you all safely back in 2014.    

 
Reports 

All reports and portfolios have been sent home yesterday or will go home with children 
today. Please take the time to read and discuss this report with your child.  If your 
child’s teacher has requested an interview, I encourage you to make an appointment 
with them as soon as possible. 

 

Graduation 

Yesterday we hosted our Year 7 Graduation in the undercover area and students 
enjoyed a wonderful evening of dancing and dining at the Star Ballroom.  Thank you to 
Mr Ribeiro and all staff who coordinated the day’s events.  We wish all our graduating 
class of 2013 the very best in their future educational and extra-curricular endeavours. 

 

Farewell  
We emphasise that not all class structures have been finalised.  We can announce that 
the following staff will be moving on in 2014 and thank them for their contributions at 
Safety Bay Primary School and wish them all the very best for the future. 

 
Ms Karen Jones, Ms Lisa Taylor, Ms Teresa Hill, Ms Tamara Collard, Ms Aimee 
Penton, Mr Brandon Docking,  Miss Kym Shepherd. 

 

Swimming Lessons 
In Term Swimming lessons for Years 4—7, begin Week One of Term 1 on the 2nd day 
back at school, Tuesday 4th February. Please remember to send students with their 
bathers, “rashy”, towel, goggles and make sure that all items are clearly named. 

 

Student Personal Item List 
Your child/rens personal items list will be available for collection  from Tools for 
Schools on the 20th January or if you have chosen to have your order delivered they 
will be dispatched by week ending 5th January. 

 

Uniform Shop 
The Safety Bay Primary School Uniform Shop will be open on the following days prior 
to the commencement of school in 2014 : 

• Thursday 30th January 2014—10.00am to 2.00pm 

• Friday 31st January 2014—10.00am to 2.00pm 
Every effort will be made to ensure all pre-arranged orders are available.  Thank you 
for your patience and understanding. 




